
 

Quick Reminders 
 

Information boards will be deployed with any amendments to these dates,  
times or places of closure.   
 
Please note that these works are weather dependent, and dates may change 
subject to weather conditions. 
 

  

Contact information 
For more information you can contact us on  0300 1237036.  

Please follow us on twitter at @Go_CheshireWest for daily updates.  

References: UE500TRO19995 & 19996  

Please scan the QR code for more information 

or visit  www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/highways or www.one.network.co.uk 

& quote the above reference 

  

Do you have any feedback for us? Please go to 

www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk 
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   We are working on a road near you 

  

 0300 123 7036 

High Street & Church Street  

Great Budworth 
Carriageway Patching Works 

 Monday 16th June 2025 until Thursday 19th June 2025 

(works are weather dependent) 

@Go_CheshireWest 



 

Dear Residents & Businesses 

We are writing to inform you we will be carrying out 

carriageway patching works on the High Street & Church Street Great Budworth 

between the junctions with Warrington Road and Westage Lane. 

When are the works taking place? 

The works will commence on Monday 16th June 2025 and will be completed on 

Thursday 19th June 2025, with day time closures between 09:30hrs & 15:30hrs.  

These closures have been planned to limit the impact on the local area. 

Why are we doing this? 

The works need to be carried out to extend the lifespan on the road surface. 

What works will be carried out? 

The works being carried out will be the patching of existing defects and repair of 

the ironworks  to allow for the treatment works to be carried out. 

How could the works impact me? 

Prior to the road closing at 09:30hrs on each day of the works, all vehicles must 

be removed from the both High Street and Church Street.  This is necessary to 

ensure the works can be completed and for the safety of both the public and the 

workforce.  Signed diversion routes will be place throughout but pedestrian    

access to properties will be maintained at all times when the full road closure is 

in place. 

Monday 16th June 2025 —Thursday 19th June 2025 

A full road closure of High Street and Church Street will be in operation during 

the hours of 09:30hrs until 15:30hrs,  for the carriageway improvements work to 

be carried out. 

 

 

Will the work be noisy & what precautions should I take during the works? 

Some aspects of this work will be noisy, there will also be alarms from our   

vehicles when reversing which are mandatory for health and safety reasons. 

We will endeavour to keep all noise to a minimum and your patience on this 

matter is appreciated. Residents will not need to take any specific precautions 

as signed diversion routes will be in place.  Access to properties & businesses 

will be  maintained where possible but there may be a short delay to make 

sure the working area is safe to enter.  The emergency services will have full 

access. 


